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WE WILL MISS YOU

Somehow we seem to be moving at lightening speed
towards the end of the academic year, which means
saying goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 pupils.

We’ve had some fantastic times with the children
over the years, and we hope they, and you, enjoy
their final few weeks at Park End Primary. We have
some Park End traditions for them to experience over
the next few weeks, which we hope will make
fantastic memories to stay with them for a lifetime.

YEAR 6 GROUP PHOTOGRAPH

As part of our Park End tradition, Year 6 will have a
group photograph taken. We still have a number of
parents/carers who have not responded to the
consent link, sent via text message. Please respond
as soon as possible if you have not already done
so. Thank you.

SUMMER DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

e Tuesday 18th June: School photograph day

¢ Monday 24th June: Nursery Sports Day

e Tuesday 25th June: Reception & KS1 Sports Day
e Wednesday 26th June: KS2 Sports Day

e Wednesday 3rd July: Reception starters
parent/carer meeting

e Week beginning 15th July: Y6 leavers assemblies

e Friday 19th July: Last day of term
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FLAMINGO LAND

Another Park End tradition is our annual trip to
Flamingo Land for our Year 6 children.

The children will visit Flamingo land on Thursday
27th June. The children have received a consent
form with information about the day. This can also be
found on parent pay.

LEAVERS ASSEMBLIES

A final Park End Year 6 tradition, to celebrate the
children's time at Park End Primary Primary School,
are our leavers assemblies. The dates are times for
this years assemblies are:

Monday 15th July:
Y6 Lime: 1.30 pm - 2 pm
Y6 Ash: 2.15 pm - 2.45 pm

Tuesday 16th July:
Y6 Mulberry: 1.30 pm - 2 pm
Y6 Oak: 2.15 pm - 2.45 pm

We can’t wait to celebrate your wonderful children
and their journey through primary school with you all
soon. Thank you for all your support throughout the

years.
@parkendprimary




